
 

 

 

10th November 2017 
 
Dear Parents   
         

Year 8 trip to Norwich Salvation Army Citadel Meeting 
 
You may recall that in Year 7 your child visited Norwich Salvation Army Citadel and 
Catherine’s Coffee Lounge as part of their Religious Studies Common Entrance course.  
Following the trip, the children started working on their Common Entrance Project, which is 
eventually sent on to their future senior school for marking and consideration as part of 
their Common Entrance exam. 
 
The next area of the children’s projects that we are about to consider is the section on the 
Corp’s thoughts on a particular issue, which your child has chosen as a focus for their 
project.  I have arranged with Alison Gibson for us to attend a Sunday morning meeting on 
19th November at 10.30am. The children need to arrive in their school uniform at the 
Citadel, with their questions.  After the service the children will have a chance to meet and 
talk to selected members of the congregation.  This experience will, I am confident, 
enhance the children’s projects. 
 
I plan to meet the children at Norwich Salvation Army Citadel, next to Loch Fyne Fish 
restaurant on St Giles Street, at 10.15am.  They should have finished their interviews by 
about 12.15pm.  You are most welcome to join us for the meeting if you so wish or you 
might prefer to have a coffee in town and catch up on some Christmas shopping.  If you 
would like to join us, please let me know.  If your child is not going to be picked up but 
rather allowed to go into the City, then please can you let me know by putting this in 
writing. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about the trip or the 
Religious Studies curriculum in general. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Stuart B. Coulthart 
Deputy Head 
 
dephead@townclose.com 

 


